

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

Thursday 8th February

t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074

e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Discos

As you are aware tomorrow we will be having our end of term discos. The format remains the same; Early Years and Years 1 & 2 are from 4pm until 5.15pm and Years 3-6 from 5.30pm until 7pm. The charge is £3 each or £5 per family and the children will not need any additional money as they will receive refreshments as part of the entry fee. As in previous years the children enter through the hall entrance on the visitors' car park and are collected from the hall entrance in the staff car park. The small walk in gate will be open to pedestrians. The children will be supervised by staff and the parents who have volunteered through the PTA/Friends.

<u>Calendar</u>

School closes tomorrow for half term and the new dates will be available when we return in the letter and on the school website. Before then though I would like to draw your attention to the following. Next week Lent begins with Ash Wednesday and when we return we will be having our weekly breakfast masses every Friday at 8am. This will be followed by breakfast for the children and light refreshments; I hope to see you there.

Dinner Money

Dinner money next half term will be £62.35 or £10.75 per week if you prefer. May I also remind you that all payments now need to be through ParentPay as we can longer accept cash or cheque payments through the office. If you need any assistance please speak to Mrs Langford in the school office.

Thank you for your continued support in all we do.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





